
From: Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com
Subject: Letter

Date: March 29, 2016 at 4:06 PM
To: enrico.rossi@regione.toscana.it
Cc: Vadym Pozharskyi vadym.pozharskyi@burisma.com

Dear President Rossi,
I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to follow up on a letter that I had sent to your office to make sure you had received it.  Also,
on behalf of Burisma, I wanted to invite you to the Monaco Energy Forum we are hosting in June.  I've attached the invitation as I
know it will be a great event focusing on promoting alternative energy sources in Europe.   I hope you will be able to join.

I am looking forward to a fruitful relationship between Burisma and Tuscany.  

All the best,
Hunter

-- 
R. Hunter Biden
Rosemont Seneca Partners, LLC
1010 Wisconsin Ave., NW
Suite 705
Washington, DC 20007
(202) 333-1880
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